
Good Afternoon 
 
Water will be shut off to New Haven 1 & 2 and Waterview 
estates Weds May 28, 2025 from 9 to 4 pm while the 
plumbers perform additional troubleshooting on the lift 
station (hopefully the last). 
 
Before the water is shut off, you can fill up a bathtub or 
multiple buckets, so you have water for cleaning and 
flushing. 
 
Thank you 
 
Coral Argall NH Rec BOD 
Max Donahue NH BOD VP 


